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Lake County Prosecutor’s Office Donates 360-Degree FARO Scanner to Chester 

Township Police Department 

PAINESVILLE, Ohio, November 7, 2024– The Board of Lake County Commissioners is pleased to 

announce the donation of a 360-degree FARO scanner to the Chester Township Police Department on 

behalf of the Lake County Prosecutor’s Office.  

The 360-degree FARO scanner being donated is no longer needed by the Lake County Prosecutor’s 

Office but can be utilized by the Chester Township PD’s Detective Bureau for comprehensive crime 

scene investigations.  

“As elected officials, it’s our responsibility to lend support whenever we can, regardless of jurisdiction. 

The donation of the FARO scanner to Chester Township Police is an investment in public safety that 

emphasizes our shared commitment to protecting our neighbors and fostering a collaborative approach 

to law enforcement,” said Commission President John T. Plecnik.  

"We are deeply grateful to the Lake County Prosecutor’s Office for their generous donation of the 

scanner. This valuable gift will significantly enhance our capabilities, and our officers will truly appreciate 

the support. Building relationships such as the one with the Prosecutor’s Office is important, and this 

donation is a testament to our shared commitment to serving the community effectively,” said Chester 

Township Police Chief Craig T. Young. “Given our limited budget, this contribution is especially impactful, 

and we cannot thank them enough for their unwavering support." 

“The Board of Lake County Commissioners is committed to supporting our law enforcement partners, 

and we are pleased to be able to partner with our Prosecutor’s Office to provide this 306-degree FARO 

scanner to the Chester Township Police Department. This donation is a testament to our ongoing 

dedication to ensuring the safety and security of our community,” said Commissioner John R. 

Hamercheck.  

“We are committed to giving back to our community and supporting those who work tirelessly to keep 

us safe. We hope that this donation will have a positive impact in Chester Township and on the residents 

they serve,” said Commissioner Richard J. Regovich.  
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